
 

Floodplain Mapping Fundamentals 

The New York State Department of Environmental 
Conservation invites you to attend the Floodplain Mapping 
Fundamentals training.  

This free, day-long training session will provide an understanding of the various FEMA 
mapping products available and how these products can be used. Participants will 
learn about: 

• Flood risk, especially as it pertains to the Eastern and Western Catskills; 

• The National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP); 

• FEMA’s Flood Insurance Study (FIS) reports and Flood Insurance Rate Maps  

 (FIRMs), and how to use these products; and 

• FEMA’s Letters of Map Change (e.g., LOMAs, LOMRs).  

Community, county, and regional officials are encouraged to attend, as are all 
stakeholders interested in using Digital Flood Insurance Rate Maps (DFIRMs) and Risk 
MAP products in the West of Hudson watersheds. Please share this invitation with the 
appropriate individuals.  

Continuing Education credits for 
participation in this training will be 
available for New York State 
Engineers and Land Surveyors (6 
hours), and for Certified Floodplain 
Managers (6 credits).  

Breakfast and lunch will be 
provided for training participants. 

A second training geared toward 
more advanced use of FEMA 
mapping products (for those with a 
GIS background) will be offered in 
April; look out for more information 
about this in the coming weeks. 

 

If you have questions, please email: NY_Flood@Dewberry.com.  

This training is hosted by the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation. 

 

 

 
The Floodplain Mapping 
Fundamentals training will 
be offered at two different 
locations within the 
watershed for your 
convenience: 

 

Ulster County 

March 4, 2014  

9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Cornell Cooperative Extension  

232 Plaza Road 
Kingston, NY 12401 
 

Register for the Ulster County 
training on March 4

th
 at: 

http://FloodplainMappingFundam
entals-March4.eventbrite.com  

Please register for ONE training only. 
Registration is available on a first 
come, first served basis and we ask 
that you register by Friday, February 
28

th
. 

 

Delaware County 

March 5, 2014  

9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Delaware County  

Public Safety Building  

280 Phoebe Lane, Suite 1  
Delhi, NY 13753 
 

Register for the Delaware 
County training on March 5

th
 

at: 
http://FloodplainMappingFundam
entals-March5.eventbrite.com  

Please register for ONE training only. 
Registration is available on a first 
come, first served basis and we ask 
that you register by Friday, February 
28

th
. 


